
PEE VEE VIEWS  Jan. 26, 2022       

OUR 68TH YEAR OF “SERVICE ABOVE SELF”                                     
  
TORNADO VICTIMS AID:  
President Patty reached out to the local 
Rotary Club in the Mayfield, Kentucky 
area and asked how best we could help.  
Their resident’s needs are many and 
the club established a fund to provide 
aid, targeting it to meet those needs, 
which will be long term. The Board 
authorized a $500 contribution to the 
local Rotary Club’s disaster aid fund.  

PRESIDENTIAL NOTES:  Jenn 
Scheck stepped up to run the meeting as 
Patty was still recuperating from knee 

surgery. Janet still has LINCOLN PARK CENTENNIAL 50/50 tickets @ $10 each.  The 
drawing will be March 10, 2022 at the gala which will be at the Cosmopolitan.   The 
GIFT OF LIFE SUPER BOWL stubs, checks and unsold tickets were to be returned last 
week so the District GOL Committee can make a proper accounting before the drawing. 
Cosimo had commitments for all of the SUPER BOWL BOXES boxes last week, but a few 
spaces were pending.  Contact him directly to see if any are still available.  BOXES OF 
GIRL SCOUT COOKIES are still available from the Misses Addison and Savannah.   

BUSINESS MEETING REPORT: Jenn 
Scheck reviewed the minutes of the January Board 
meeting which were emailed to all members prior to 
the business meeting. MEMBERSHIP:  Beth 
Fournier has resigned in good standing due to family 
and time issues.  Christine Stimel did not renew her 
dues and could not be contacted.  Victor Rodriguez, 
who spoke several weeks ago has indicated a 
willingness to join.  We received a $1000 DISTRICT 
GRANT to reimburse us for part of our DICTIONARY 
PROJECT, thanks again to project leader Shrey, Herb 
and the committee! CHARITY GOLF OUTING: Doug 
indicated the date will be September 9th.  CHARITY 
5K RUN and WALK:  Herb and the rest of the 
committee including Janet, Frank, Shrey, Jenn and 

Chuck have begun plans.  Interested in being part of it, contact Herb. The MENASHA 
CORPORATION fund is once again making a donation to our club; this year it is $525.  
More information and possibly a recognition ceremony soon. Interest in continuing 
the annual VALENTINES DINNER/DANCE has diminished and the board is looking at 
a new fundraiser, a possible Spring Dinner/Dance.  A committee is to be formed to 

PROGRAM AND VIP 
SCHEDULE:            
TODAY, Jan. 26 - Bobby 
R o b e r t s ; Fe b . 2 , M a r i a 
Rodriguez; Feb 9 - Frank 
S c a n g a r e l l a ; F e b . 16 - 
Business Meeting; Feb. 23 - 
Jenn Scheck. Please let Dave 
Baker and Patty Odenbrett 
know who will be your 
speaker and what topic will 
be covered.  Thanks! 



determine if it is feasible. The possibility of reviving the 
PRESIDENT’S RAFFLE was also suggested by Jim Cutillo.  The 
VETTING COMMITTEE has been looking into possible assistance 
to two local families in need.  The board decided to table both 
until more information is received, as is action on a possible 
contribution to the Colorado fire victims.  A donation of $500 was 
made to the family of a local man who died suddenly of Covid, He  
was well known to a number of our members. DOUG MOL left 
behind a wife and two daughters.  The BY-LAW REVISION to 
update our board and officer structure is under way; a committee 
will be working out the wording and will present it to the club in 
the future - Patty, Herb, Kathleen, Jim Cutillo and Joe.  The club 
is still planning a social gathering in lieu of our HOLIDAY PARTY once the weather 
improves for an outdoor gathering.                                                                                                                                     

 HAPPY/SAD DOLLARS:
Doug H$ Mary Vines will be the speaker for the Community Partners for Hope/
Rotary District Mental Health First Aid training presentation via zoom; as of 
this morning 45 people are signed up. Jim Cramer offered a prayerful dollar for 
his daughter, they discovered a growth on her pituitary gland; she’s going to the 
doctor’s for more tests today and asked for a prayer for her. Robbin H$ He’s 
going for a colonoscopy next week, will bring a video! Kathleen Pennington H$ 
For a gift exchange; Ernie H5$ His daughter and grand kids are in the house; 
Dave Baker H$ (via Ernie) Dave still in Arizona and asked Ernie to put in a 
happy dollar for him; Jen SK H$ For a gift exchange with Kathleen; Cosmo H$ 
He’s completed the Super Bowl Boxes, but three were on hold, contact him if 
interested if they open up,  Joe H2$ Everybody is safe: Shrey H$ “Was happy to 
be here” Jay H2$ (He neglected forgot to write the reasons down!)  
33/33/33 Paul F. & Tish shared 17 points, but not the Joker’s 69 pts.   Scribe WJW ###                

PV ROTARY & COMMUNITY ACTIVITY CALENDAR: 

February 5, 2022 Rotary Leadership Institute- Virtual via Zoom; 8:30 am to 2:30 pm; 
Registration Deadline January 27, 2022; Cost $25.00 - Registration fee will be 
reimbursed by the District upon completion. https://rlinea.org/ 

February 26 - District Presidents and Foundation Ball/Dinner - see Patty or the 
District website.  In years  before the pandemic, we had good participation in this 
event.  https://portal.clubrunner.ca/50077/sitepage/foundation-celebration-2022  

March 10 - Lincoln Park Centennial Celebration Gala - @ The Cosmopolitan - For 
tickets, contact Janet Cassidy at jcassidy@bolp.org or see Lincoln Park Rec. Website.

April 22 - 24th - Rotary District Conference, Hershey, PA.  Herb noted that the 
district is promoting it.  For details: https://www.rotaryathershey2022.org/ 

September 9 - PV ROTARY CHARITY GOLF OUTING - Date is confirmed by Doug 

https://rlinea.org/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/50077/sitepage/foundation-celebration-2022
mailto:jcassidy@bolp.org


                    

33/33/33 

Everyone should be reading the emails from Shelby Rhodes.  There is a list of 
all upcoming events there.  It goes to everyone.   We need to start scheduling 
our own events there.   
 




